
 

Dear friends of the PECG Sacramento Section                              

The election to the President of the PECG Sacra-

mento Section means a lot to me and I personally thank you all for placing so much 

confidence in me and electing me to the highest position of the PECG Sacramento 

Section. I promise you all that I will fulfil my duties to the fullest.  

One interesting thing that happened this year was that almost 50% of our elected offi-

cials to the PECG Sacramento section are elected for the first time. Change is good 

and I am sure our Section will benefit from this as new ideas to improve our Section 

will emerge. We have a team of new energetic officers who are ready to serve you. 

One thing that I will improve upon this year will be the food served in our Quarterly 

and Annual meetings, I will try to focus upon that and provide you the best food in 

these meetings.  

I expect help from all of our members of PECG Sacramento Section in going for-

ward. Let us join hands together and work toward the betterment of our Sacramento 

Section.  

We will entertain any suggestion to improve our Sacramento Section website or any-

thing needing improvements, please have your suggestions keep coming. 

Thank you very much your membership and your continuous support. 

Sincerely, 

Tillat Satter,  

President PECG Sacramento Section 

September 26, 2017 
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